GRACEVILLE STATE SCHOOL
Established 1928

23 Acacia Ave, Graceville, Q 4075
(Location: Cnr Oxley Rd & Acacia Ave)
Phone: 3716 2777 e Fax: 3716 2700
Email: the.principal@gracevilss.eq.edu.au

Dear Parents
Re: Parent Information session 5-6pm Tuesday 8" March.

Attached is a flyer about the “Brilliant Futures Program” from the Queensland
Academies.

This new program is aimed at very highly capable students who have the potential
to gain an assured pathway to one of the Academies in their Year 10 year.

Kathy Mackay, who is the QLD Academies Manager, has offered to come to
Graceville to speak to parents to explain the program, as well as answering
guestions you may have. Kathy can also give some more information about a wide
variety of programs that the Academies offer.

The Parent session will take place in the Waratah room, which is on the ground
level of the Admin block, just past the staffroom.

Please RSVP on the slip below to indicate your attendance on the 8" March. Return
to the school office please.

If you can’t attend but have questions please contact me. (Imcke46@eq.edu.au)

Regards

Lisa McKeaten
Deputy Principal

I will be attending the Parent Session in regards to the “Brilliant Futures Program”
on Tuesday 8" March 5-6pm.

Parent’s name:

Child’s name: Class:
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